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PRESS RELEASE 
March 22, 2019 

 

Death Investigation 

 
Pacifica, Ca- On March 22, 2019 at approximately 6:45 AM, officers from the Pacifica 

Police Department and paramedics from the North County Fire Authority responded to 

Sharp Park Beach south of Clarendon Road on a report of an unresponsive male 

subject on the beach with a head injury.  

Officers located this subject who was determined to be deceased. Preliminary 

investigation indicates this was an apparent suicide.    

This subject’s identity has not yet been released. The investigation is ongoing and being 

conducted by the Pacifica Police Department and the San Mateo County Coroner’s 

Office. Refer to case 19-0931. 
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